

GSA Fall 2022

Executive Council Meeting Agenda

Tuesday the 27th, September 2022, 10:00 am

This Meeting Will Be Recorded

I. Check-In & Attendance:

- Anuja Yawar
- Aminah Amjad
- Dawn Galindo
- Ethan Post
- Emily Faber
- Emily Shrope
- Jeffrey Halverson
- Jennifer Artis
- Kara Seidel
- Sahara Ali

Business -

Reports

- **President [Ethan Post]**
 - [Student Regent Selection](#)
 - [Student Regent Application](#)
- **Vice President [Emily Shrope]**
 - GSAN Oct 6th Planning
 - No specific time of walkout or level of involvement (up to the discretion of the University)
 - Paired with action: petition, disturbance in busy area, walkout, letters to congress and biden, volunteer opportunities in the area
 - Partner with the Womens Center
 - (Space in the Breezeway)
 - Darcy Adams Diversity and Inclusion Director of SGA, may be willing to collaborate ask Grace and Jessica Burstrem about that. Include Emily Shrope
 - Senate Speaker idea (from Mehrshad Fahim Devin)

- Senate would have more responsibility/autonomy would hold themselves accountable for involvement
 - Committees: one senator remains
 - Diversity Video
 - Funding options?
- **Treasurer [Anuja Yawar]**
 - Lack of representatives on GRP, Last resort is suspending the grants program until we have the representatives
 - Anuja meeting with Dawn, Jeff, Jennifer to figure out GRP language, responsibilities, and assistance.
 - Anuja has representatives for GRP, they just would like a little more information
 - I will Bring up the Travel Coordinator Position and go over Travel PreApproval Process at the Senate meeting
 - We sent acceptance to certain applicants, now it turns the approval is not valid.
 -
 - **Historian [Geeta Shanbhag]**
 -
 - **GAAC [Anoosha Fayyaz & Sahara Ali]**
 - Room reservation for GAAC's October Town Hall? We're holding out the invite because of this.
 - a) Jameer is working on it. We can ping him tomorrow to get an update.
 - Need feedback on the survey to understand the transit needs of Graduate Assistants. Can be extended for graduate students too.
 - a) Survey link: <https://forms.gle/X8djmTUnrUAAt2teG7>
 - Lingerin transit issues: no ID checks on Paradise after the bus gets over-crowded.
 - **GSSC (Kara Seidel and Emily Faber)**
 - GS Fest Updates
 - Oct 12, 3:30 - 6:30
 - Transit meeting and updates - GSA statement
 - a) One of the idea from Akash: we need to have a Senate vote on the transparency of the funds
 - **GEARS**
 - Had a meeting with Dawn yesterday to go over Gudget and event details
 - Will be starting GEARS weekly meeting in Commons 308 (in person) this week. (Ethan , I will send you an invite by

tonight, after I hear from Dawn on her schedule for this week).

- Will be working with Jameer to reserve room for Trivia night in November.
- **OGSL**
 - Writing Advisor
 - Community Liaison-
 - a) **GSO: Product Managers of Future Club**, proposed by Anurag Varshney
 - Communications Manager
- **LC [Zane Poffenberger] (Cannot attend as E-council was rescheduled during a work meeting)**
 - Candidates in our Backyard event is this Thursday in the RAC
 - Working with Anoosha and Sahara to develop a strategy for the Collective Bargaining Bill
 - Meeting with Center for Democracy and Civic Life to work on Election Night Extravaganza, Meeting with lawmakers

IV. Open Discussion

-